INVITATION FOR SUBMITTING
ARTICLES FOR "RuAHS"
NEWSLETTER

The Faculty of Allied Health Sciences, University of
Ruhuna will be launching the first issue of the
newsletter, “RuAHS” in October, 2021.

We cordially invite all staff members and students of FAHS
to submit any item of followings to the RuAHS.

..................................... +»Achievements and Awards
*Announcements
________________________________ - Creative Writings

~*Articles could be included in contemporary topics in the world of
Health and any field interested.

Submit your articles on or before 15t September
2021 to the ruahs2021@wgmail.com
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